STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

POST OFFICE BOX 1880
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO B8241.1 880
(505) 383-6161

Julv Z4, 1995

W. F. Muller
KC Resources, Inc.
P. 0. Box 578
Carbondale, Colorado 31623

Re: Hew Mexico BB 3tate NOT-1 Leasge

Section 11, T123, R3%E
Dear Mr. Muller:

I am granting the &4 Jay extension which vou requested in the
letter dated July 1 1885, +to bring the wells in the above
referenced lease into ?ompliance The options outlined in ~ur
letter of July 7, 1995, are =till applicable.

The extension and all options algo apply to the wells in the New
Mexico BH Btate Lease, as stated in the letter of July 7, 188hH

PO

Prior to, but no later than, 3September 24, 1985, vou are 1o
exercise one of the options necessary to bring the wells into a
satisfactory condition. If a proposal has not been submitted,
approved and procedures put into

effect bhy this date, we will
recommend a show cause hearing in regard to the disposition of the
wells.

We request 24 hours notice prior to procedures in order to witn ness
the operation.

It is noted that the Operator of Record is =still RWK Resocurces Inc.
for both wells in the New Mexico BB State NCT-1 lease. In order to
update our records, Wwe request that vou submit Form C-104, for each
of these wells. We are enclosing forms for vour convenience in
expediting the name change.

Very truly vours

7 CONSERVAT

Jerry pexton
Supervisor, District I

JS:bp
C Fand Carroll
Gary W. Wink
File
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K C Resources, Inc.

July 18, 1995

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
0il Conservation Division

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, N.M. 88241-1980

Attention: Jerry Sexton

RE: New Mexico BB State NUT-1
Section 11, T12S, R32E
Lea county, N.M.

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Pursuant to your letter of July 7, 1995, KC does respectfully
request a 60 day extension for the purpose of bringing the above
described lease into compliance.

This request is made as we have within the last 2 weeks relocated
our offices to Colorado and, as you can imagine, our organlzatlon
is somewhat of a flux. Also, we are having some difficulty in
finding a pumper willing to drive to the area. It is our intent to
resume production on the lease as soon as we are settled and our
field personnel are in place.

Your consideration of this request is appreciated. Please also
note that RWK Resources, Inc. was merged into KC Resources, Inc.,
and our new address is:

Sin ﬁrely,

w. F. Muller e \ B 5?_@
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2533 S. Highway 101, Suite 260 Cardiff, CA 92007 Phone (619) 943-8448 Fax (619) 943-8473
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